
          No.___________________ 

 

 

TOPIC:   Collaboration between Boys & Girls Club of Laredo and United ISD After School Programs  

 

SUBMITTED BY:  Rebecca Coss-Morales   OF: Asst. Superintendent for Administration 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD: 

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:   August 8, 2023    

 

INFORMATIONAL REPORT: 

 

Boys & Girls Club of Laredo will be partnering with United ISD After School Programs to offer program 

services to students at selected campuses. 
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